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(IA Case No. 10-021 Conformance to Laws) 
 
 
 
On March 25, 2010, Internal Affairs Section investigated a “Conformance to Laws 
(Harassment/Assault)” complaint filed against three (3) uniformed members of the Guam Police 
Department. 
 
This complaint alleges uniformed members harassed and assaulted private citizen, by taunting 
and pushing during a sporting event.  
 
Based on the investigations and findings, the alleged violation of “Conformance to Laws 
(Harassment/Assault)” against the uniformed members were not sustained and issued a “Letter 
of Clearance”. 


